
Occupational Safety and Health Administration 
Atlanta Regional Office 
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center 
61 Forsyth Street, SW, Room 6T50 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

 
March 25, 2022 
 
Tinika S. Warren 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
Via email: tinikacareers2022@gmail.com 
 
Re: 4-0520-22-062 - Political Services of Columbia SC - Warren 
 
Dear Ms. Warren, 
 
This is to notify you that the Occupational Safety and Health Administration has received your 
March 24, 2022, complaint against Political Services of Columbia SC. The State of South Carolina 
has an approved plan for investigating whistleblower claims of retaliation. Therefore, we have 
administratively closed our file and we have forwarded your complaint to the South Carolina 
Occupational Safety and Health Administration (SC OSHA) for possible assistance. You may 
contact SC OSHA directly at: 
 
South Carolina OSHA 
110 Center Drive 
Columbia, SC 29211 
Telephone: (803) 896-9695 
Email: Kristina.Baker@llr.sc.gov 
 
Thank you for your interest in occupational safety and health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason P. Brush 
Regional Supervisory Investigator 
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